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Comments: The new proposal / guidance in regards to the classification and management of fixed anchors in

wilderness areas must be reconsidered. The judicious use of fixed anchors is essential for the safety of millions

of climbers who climb in these affected areas. The detrimental impact of climbers is small whereas their

advocacy of leave no trace practices has a huge positive impact on other outdoor recreationists. Any restriction

or confusion around the status of fixed anchors in the affected places will do nothing but put people's lives at risk.

Please reconsider any changes to a longstanding and effective policy and stop the erasure of an important part

of American history and the past present and future accomplishments that take place here. 


